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Feb 3rd

MHS Choir - Singing Valentines 

President Heidi

Rotary’s First annual 
Winterfest was a 
smashing success. A 
great time was had by all, 
from the registration 
party to the impromptu 
gatherings at the 
Dunlap’s!!

All events were well 
attended and we raised 
money for all our 
charitable events..What a 
great start to our  
signature event. Kudos 
go out to Joanne Hunt for 
all her work, that  went 
into making this event so 
much fun. Also a special 
thanks to Linda Wright, 
Rich Boccia, Gary Boyd, 
Jeff Buss,   Janine  
Hernandez,  Byng Hunt, 
Rick Phelps, Don Sage, 
Dan Watson and Dennis 
Brown!!!

 We are all looking 
forward to next year!

FIND OUT ALL THE LATEST INFORMATION ON THE WEB
Dennis Brown - Web editor

http://www.mammothlakesrotaryclub.org/

     UPCOMING PROGRAMS

Feb 10th Wilson,  AVID Program
Feb 17th Sandy Hogan, Mobility Commission

Mark Russell and the Mammoth HS choir entertained us 
at our meeting.  They are offering “Singing Valentines” to 
raise money for the music department.  For $20 they will 
sing a song to your special sweetheart at their home or 
office and present them with a rose.  They presented 
several songs to choose from.  Space is still available on 
Friday, Feb 11th in the afternoon.  

Contact Mark Russell at MHS  760-934-8541
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NEW MEMBER

FEBRUARY
BIRTHDAYS

Piotr Kaszkr 5th
Byng Hunt 8th

Earl Henderson 8th
Eric Wasserman 8th

Pat Kopsell 10th
Wes Fahy 14th

ANNIVERSARIES
Tom & Carolyn Smith . . . .  2nd

 Dan & Carrol Wright  . . . 20th

STUDENT OF THE MONTH
Marcos Humes, Student at 
mammoth independent study 
program/academy. He was voted in 
for academics, attitude, attendance. 
and attitude.  Junior year,  age 17, 
freestyle skier, competes with 
mammoth team. 
parents- David Humes, Nancy 
Mahanah

CONNIE BLACK
 
In 1982 Connie and partners purchased a second home in Mammoth which they enjoyed for many years until 
Ron retired  as a Captain with the Los Angeles County’s
Sheriff’s Department in 1996.  They sold the Mammoth home and moved to June Lake where they built a 
wonderful Ranch to accommodate their five adult
children and fifteen grandchildren. They built the Double Eagle Resort & Spa in June Lake which opened in 
late 1999 ( they laughingly referred to it as their retirement project).
Both Connie and Ron have been active community members serving on various boards and committees.  Ron 
passed on in October 2009.
 
Connie has a Bachelor of Science degree in Nursing with a PHNC.  She has taught in the RN Program and 
holds teaching credentials in three states.  She currently owns
and operates two Healthcare hospitals in Orange Country. She has authored a number of Nursing Textbooks 
and has been a featured speaker for the American Healthcare
Association and the National Hospital Organization. Connie was previously  a partner and  CEO of the 
nation’s second largest Hospice Home Health Agency; she sold that
business in 1995. This past December she was honored by the National Association of Women Business 
Professional at  a special presentation in Orange County.
 
In December 2007 Connie, her son Ralph Lockhart and other partners purchased the Snowcreek Athletic Club 
in an effort to rescue this important community gathering
place from imminent demolition and to develop a successful business there. They  have continued to rebuild, 
remodel and fine tune the operations there since. She says
there is still a long road  ahead and retirement  remains off the radar in the immediate future. She and Ralph 
have become actively involved in the Mammoth Community
and look forward to seeing the Recreation and Tourism elements of Mammoth continue to grown to meet the 
needs of our unique area. They love the Eastern Sierra’s and
it’s natural beauty and value the unique friendships they have found here.


